
COVID-19 and Safeguarding Training Courses 
 

In light of the latest government advice, all safeguarding courses with 
Personnel Checks Ltd have been cancelled until further notice. 

It is important that drivers due renewal should follow the process with the 
exception of safeguarding training. When you have received your DBS 
certificate and come to collect your licence, you should inform the 
Licensing Staff that you have not carried out your safeguarding training. 
We will make a note of this and issue your full licence at this time. When 
courses are re-started, you will be given a period of time to allow you to 
complete the training before we will consider suspending your licence. 

New applicants must complete approved safeguarding training before 
being issued a licence and should monitor our providers websites for 
updates for when the courses will re-commence. 
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